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Petition Against the Installation of a Pop-up Patio in front of 
the Coop Wicked Chicken Restaurant 

The City of Burlington has approved the concept of pop-up patios in parking locations 
in front of restaurants in the summer months. Each restaurant has to apply to the 
Planning Department for approval. 

While there is general support for trialing pop-ups, we have a significant safety 
concern with a pop-up located in front of the new Coop Wicked Chicken Restaurant. 
Exiting from our parking garage is already difficult, but with a permanent patio, tables 
and chairs , and potentially umbrellas, such an infrastructure will make it almost 
impossible. This poses a risk to pedestrians, cyclists and other automobile drivers all 
travelling down in front of Suntan's Wharf. 

We, the undersigned residents of Bunton's Wharf Condominium strongly urge the City 
of Burlington to reject any such application. 
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Note: Residents above 
signed petition electronically 
by email, all of which are on 
file. 
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